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FTI Consulting, Inc. Announces Change of Date of 2006 Annual Meeting of Stockholders to June 6,
2006

March 29, 2006

Baltimore, MD - March 29, 2006

FTI Consulting, Inc. (NYSE: FCN), a premier provider of problem-solving consulting and technology services to major corporations, financial
institutions and law firms, today announced that the 2006 Annual Stockholders Meeting will be held on June 6, 2006 instead of May 17, 2006. The
meeting will be held at FTI's recently occupied executive offices located at 500 East Pratt Street, Suite 1400, Baltimore, Maryland 21202, starting at
9:30 a.m.

About FTI Consulting

FTlis a premier provider of problem-solving consulting and technology services to major corporations, financial institutions and law firms when
confronting critical issues that shape their future and the future of their clients, such as financial and operational improvement, major litigation, mergers
and acquisitions and regulatory issues. Strategically located in 25 of the major US cities, London and Melbourne, FTI's total workforce of more than
1,400 employees includes numerous PhDs, MBAs, CPAs, CIRAs and CFEs, who are committed to delivering the highest level of service to clients.



